
Last spring, Planned Parenthood 
of Greater Texas announced that 
lead donations would allow us to 
expand services into West Texas.  
In early October, Planned 
Parenthood leaders stood with 
State Senator José Rodríguez, 
State Representative Lina Ortega, 
and reproductive healthcare 
providers and advocates to 
announce the health center 
opening soon in El Paso. 
We are proud to join this vibrant 
and growing community and to 
provide the healthcare El 
Pasoans need.

El Paso Welcomes New Planned Parenthood Health Center
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Schedule your next appointment at ppgreatertx.org or call 1-800-230-PLAN.
FOLLOW US!
PPGreaterTX

Planned Parenthood Launches Birth Control Telemedicines
Beginning in late October, Texans can access birth 
control prescriptions and home delivery service 
using the Planned Parenthood telemedicine app, 
Planned Parenthood Direct.
The service will be available statewide, allowing 
residents in areas isolated from healthcare 
providers to access birth control from their phone. 
Planned Parenthood hopes to expand use of the 
app for other healthcare services in the future.
The Planned Parenthood Direct app is available for 
free in your iTunes or Android app store. 

This year, we’re proud of the 
thousands of people we’ve impacted 
with life-saving healthcare and sex 
education, and by advocating for our 
patients, no matter what. With your 
support, we’re focused on expanding 
access to healthcare services including 
IUD and implants, cervical cancer 
prevention, treatment for sexually 
transmitted infections, PrEP and PEP 
to prevent HIV transmission, and more. 
Perhaps most importantly, we’ve 
opened health centers where 

healthcare is needed. Our new El 
Paso health center is now open for 
patients regardless of insurance or 
documentation status, income 
level, or who they love. We’re 
proud to join this vibrant 
community and are honored by the 
warm welcome we received.
We stand strong because of you. 
Thank you.

Ken Lambrecht
President & CEO

Planned Parenthood Women’s Health 
Nurse Practitioner, Melissa.

HEALTHCARE
YOU CAN TRUST
Meet Emily, one of the health experts 
who brings compassionate, 
high-quality care to Planned 
Parenthood patients every day. 

Emily’s background:
Emily is a Board-Certified Family 
Nurse Practitioner with a Master’s of 
Science in Nursing. She began 
working in healthcare when she was 
19 years old.

In her words:
I love working in women’s health and 
family planning. I think it’s important 
to emphasize that sexual and 
reproductive health are just as 
important as any other healthcare 
service. I’m happy Planned 
Parenthood is bringing much needed 
services to the El Paso community. 

Planned Parenthood’s clinicians 
average more than 21 years of 
healthcare experience, and include 
Physicians, Women’s Health Care 
Nurse Practitioners, Family Nurse 
Practitioners, Certified Nurse 
Midwives, Physician Assistants, and 
other advanced levels of certification 
and licensure.

Appointments are available at:
ppgreatertx.org and 
1-800-230-PLAN
For more information, visit:
ppgreatertx.org/elpasohealthcare



SAVE THESE DATES 
FOR UPCOMING 
FUNDRAISERS

Fort Worth Cocktails for a Cause
Thursday, October 25

Austin Cocktails for a Cause
Thursday, November 1

El Paso Giving Day
Thursday, November 15
elpasogivingday.org

Giving Tuesday
Tuesday, November 27

Fort Worth Luncheon 
Tuesday, February 5
Omni Fort Worth Hotel

Amplify Austin
February 28 - March 1
amplifyaustin.org

Dallas Luncheon
Monday, March 4 
Hilton Anatole Hotel 

Advance reservations required and 
sponsorships available. Please call 
855.314.0799 ext 10183 or email 
events@ppgt.org for more info.

PPGT President & CEO Ken Lambrecht with 
keynote and honoree Cecile Richards at the 2018 
Austin Annual Dinner in September.

Planned Parenthood of Greater Texas provides healthcare and education services to more than 85,000 Texans each year in 
Austin, Corsicana, Dallas, Denton, El Paso, Fort Worth, Paris, Plano, Tyler, Waco, and surrounding communities.

YOUR PARTNER FOR A HEALTHY COMMUNITY
Connecting in our communities for a healthier Texas

October November December 2018

For more than 30 years, Fort Worth 
has relied on healthcare at our 
Southeast Health Center on Miller 
Avenue. 
In September, donors, staff, and 
supporters gathered to celebrate 
renovations at the Southeast 
location. This is part of a multi-year 
plan to update or renovate all of our 
health centers to better serve 
patients for generations to come. All 
four of our Tarrant County locations 
(Arlington, Bedford, Southeast Fort 
Worth, and Southwest Fort Worth) 
are now updated. 

Planned Parenthod has also 
expanded other services in Tarrant 
county, including increased teen 
pregnancy prevention outreach; 
PrEP and PEP HIV prevention 
services; and gender affirming 
hormone therapy in Arlington.

Planned Parenthood Invests in Fort Worth

In August we hosted a Paint and Sip Period Kit 
Drive in Dallas to make more than 350 
menstrual kits for people in need.

PPGT volunteers and advocates joined with 
tens of thousands in downtown Austin for the 
2018 Pride Parade in August.

Waco-area volunteers handed out safer sex 
materials and information at the Welcome 
Back to College Condom Crawl in August.

Fort Worth volunteers and supporters gathered in 
September to write letters and postcards to 
elected officials supporting healthcare. 

Fort WorthWaco

AustinDallas

Staff at 
Southeast 
Fort Worth 
Health 
Center


